
Member News

LUXAIRTOURS IS TO
WELCOME ITS FIRST

TRAVELLERS IN FARO AS OF 31
MAY
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Following Luxair Luxembourg Airlines’ lead, LuxairTours is to resume its
services very soon

In addition to Stockholm, Lisbon, Porto, Hamburg, and Munich, the 5
destinations already on offer and due to be operated as of the Pentecost
weekend.

Luxair and LuxairTours have been galvanised to extend their range of holidays
by their customers’ show of faith once the resumption of flights was
announced and their desire to resume services. Restrictions have been eased in
the Algarve region in Portugal, which therefore means LuxairTours can start
selling hotel & flight packages in Faro.

The first departures to Faro will commence on 31 May and 07 June 2020.

Several hotels have been carefully selected for the first breaks on offer that
meet all LuxairTours’ health
requirements. LuxairTours has established extra health standards, which
partner hotels have agreed to
observe that go beyond the strict guidelines and restrictions imposed by the
local authorities.

Information and bookings for flight-only or package holidays on
www.luxairtours.lu.

Luxair and LuxairTours will progressively continue to operate new
destinations, in the strictest compliance with health measures imposed by
local authorities and standards set by the Group.

http://www.luxairtours.lu

